
MBC Secretary's Report fo.July 10,2017

The meeting beAan with issues .egarding the Town Hat, final plans. Much discussion was had over the
issue of pa.king. Designs were submitted by john Wrobiewski, gVE engifieer Tony Wonseski and .iones/

Whisetri. These plans presented different layouts for parkin8 at the Town Hall. The plan chosen by the

committse was C4 which best provided the space for pa*ing both in front and back of the building. This

was a.jcepted by all MBC members. The final plan will be sent to the Board by the end of the week. A

copy ofthe Renovatlon Projecl Timeline was passed out to the membeB, which was drawn up by Brlan.

Finalcomments on the WhatelyTovvn Hall Plans and Specifications was discussed at leneth goinS

through allquestions and the returned answers thatwas sent to lones/Whisett. This doaument
questionnaire was drafted byJohn and Fred to clear up any misunderstandings, and as it stands we will
be reaCy to submit the final plans for bid.

Membe6 Presentviryinia Allis, Adelia Bardwell, Anita HLsted, Dan (ennedy, Donna Wiley, Ed Sklepowicz,

John Wroblewski and Fred Orloski. Otherc attending: Kieth Bardwell, George Oole, Kristian whisett and
Tony Wonseski

Documents

tlif{erer,t Plar.r for parking, fi;ral Comments on Torvn Hall Plans and Specri(iations, Timeline for the
Project anC pa,ki,r8 Plan c4
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